
Greenford High School is pleased to report another outstanding set of A level and BTEC results 

with 20% of all grades at A/A* and 43% of all grades at A*-B. Almost ¾ of grades were achieved 

at Grade A*-C and a third of all students achieved an A grade in at least one of their subjects. 

This is an excellent achievement in any year, but we are particularly proud of these results given 

that the students sitting the examinations were sitting their first public examinations, as a result 

of the Covid disruption 2 years ago. In BTEC, students have also achieved superb results with 

76% achieving Distinction+.  

 

Whilst all of our students have done exceptionally well, there have been some notable 

achievements by Nithushaan Jeyakumar and Bansi Patel who both gained 3 A*s. Nithushaan 

has accepted an offer to study Economics at Warwick University whilst Bansi intends to take a 

gap year prior to applying to study medicine next year. Maisah Kabir, Jenusiya Jeyaseelan and 

Priya Nayyar all gained 2 A*s and an A. Maisah and Jenusiya are both heading off to Oxford 

University to study Medicine and Biochemistry, respectively. Priya has succeeded in securing a 

place to study law at Queen Mary University. Sumaiya Butt, Mominah Ansar, Alvin Gurung, 

Kowsar Mohamed, Jagveer Sunner, Maria Lightfoot-Boston, Thisha Sivakumar, Arkhash 

Thiruchelvam and Zaid Munir all achieved at least one A* grade and will also be getting ready to 

start at a range of prestigious universities. By securing a place at Imperial next year, Sumaiya 

Butt will be joining Maisah in studying medicine. Zoe Gordon achieved 3 A grades and will be 

taking up her offered place to study medicine at Oxford University, along with Antwone Andrews 

who will also be attending Oxford University to study Law, having achieved A, A, B. 

 

For those taking a purely BTEC route, outstanding results were obtained by Serena Dhande, 

Miya Hendricks, Danny Islam, Jason Panesar, Silvia Talwar and Mounika Thambithurai who all 

obtained either D*D*D* or D*D*D. 

 

We are particularly excited that, once again, one of our students - Kanika Poonia - has 

successfully received a scholarship to study at the prestigious University of Toronto in Canada. 

 

Headteacher, Mia Pye, said “Students sitting their examinations in 2023 have faced enormous 

difficulties over the last few years and have sat their first public examinations this year, as a 

result of not being able to sit examinations for their GCSEs 2 years ago. Once again, however, 

Greenford High School students have achieved exceptional results. I am immensely proud of 

each and every student for all of their hard work and focus throughout their 2 years of study at 

Post 16.” 

 

Greenford High School wishes all of our Post 16 students the very best in the next stage of their 

education.  

 


